
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Status 
 



The TMJ Association is a non-profit tax exempt organization. A copy of the annual 

financial report of The TMJ Association can be obtained by contacting: Mr. David 

Hilker, CPA, Hilker Associates, 300 W. Walnut Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212. 


